
 

 

 
   

**Travel Advisory** 

  

JACKSONVILLE, FL. – Southbound traffic on Jacksonville’s Main Street Bridge will be 

detoured from 9 p.m. until 2 a.m. Sunday, July 25, weather and unforeseen circumstances 

permitting. Motorists will be detoured to the Acosta Bridge while crews continue demolition of 

the Southbound Independent Drive ramp to the Main Street Bridge. The project is expected to be 

completed fall 2021. 
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